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"Call unto Me, and I will 
answer you, and show you 
great and mighty things,
which you do not know" God
Jeremiah 33:3



From the Lily Pad

As we come to the end of another CMA Vic year 2022, it’s been great to get back out riding again now the weather is 
more pleasant and lockdowns less frequent...
A huge thankyou to our Area coordinators who are busy again organizing local rides, and as you’ll see in this 
Newsletter there’s been quite a bit happening around Victoria.

Let’s be praying for our committee as they provide direction for us moving forward, and our members / volunteers / 
friends as we enjoy fellowship through our involvement with CMA

For those who are struggling in life at the moment, I’d like to encourage you to keep the faith, and hold on to the 
promises of God.
Remember – if your past has been forgiven (by Jesus), and your future is guaranteed (by God), then you can live each 
day now (with the Holy Spirit) resting in the peace of God and walking at peace with mankind
Proverbs 3:5 “Trust in the Lord with all your heard, and lean not on your own understanding; in all your ways 
acknowledge Him, and He shall direct your paths”

Take care, and I’ll see you on a ride real soon
Dave Graham (Frog)
President – CMA Victoria



Bikes for Pastors Appeal

The appeal began back in 2002, so we’re celebrating our 
20th anniversary this year

The total amount raised is $95,212, a great effort indeed
This year we’ve received $4630 in donations so far

CAMBODIA
Our most recent recipient received $2372 for the purchase of a 
motorcycle for FGC Community Link in Cambodia
YWAM Volunteer Khchao Samean will be riding the bike to rural areas 
where she will be teaching the Word of God by helping outreaches 
with a team from YWAM Battambang

A big thankyou to all those who have donated a few dollars to the 
appeal over the years, you are making a real difference in people's 
lives, and helping to spread the Good News of the Gospel



2021

LOCK DOWN:
ALL IN 

THE LOCK UP.


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7

